
Welcome to our October newsletter.  

Please can I remind Parents that you must not drive onto the school grounds, unless you have a
permit from Sunhill School. Instead you must park on the road and walk to the Pre-School. The
side gate at the entrance to Sunhill will be open for you to walk through and the bottom gate will
be open from 8-9am and then 3-6pm for parents to use.

Key Dates: 

October 2023
16th – World Food Day
16th to 22nd – Recycle week
23rd to 27th – Half Term 
23rd – Pre-School closed for INSET day for Staff Training
31st – Halloween – fancy dress day and Halloween party.
 
November 2023
2nd Parents Evening
2nd – Outdoor Classroom Day
5th – Fireworks
7th – National Hug a Bear Day
10th – World Science Day
11th – Remembrance
12th – Diwali
13th – World kindness Day
13th – Odd Sock Day – staff non uniform day 
13th to 17th – Nursery Rhyme Week
17th – Children in Need – Pyjama Day
19th – International Men’s Day
19th to 25th – Road Safety Week 
20th – World Children’s Day
21st – National Gingerbread Day
26th to 3rd Dec – National Tree Week

17th October 2023



We have been learning about Autumn this month. We have been on nature walks and collected
sticks, leaves and of course, conkers! Thank you to everyone who has collected conkers for us. 
We have explored Autumn through a range of activities such as painting with conkers and
different natural materials, rolling conkers in paint, painting Autumn trees, making scarecrows
and painting with vegetables. 
 
We celebrated Grandparents day on Tuesday 10th October. We loved taking part in activities
like planting cress seeds, icing biscuits and playdough with our Grandparents. Thank you all for
coming. 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating Halloween in our new building. We are having our first
Halloween party on Tuesday 31st October. Invites with the timing will be sent out shortly. We
are looking forward to everyone taking part in Halloween themed activities and of course seeing
everyone in fancy dress. 
 
A polite reminder that Pre-School is closed on Monday 23rd October for our very first Perins
Pre-School INSET day. 

Michelle Osman 
Nursery Manager
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